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Informational – Senate Bill 949 Public Utilities – Bills for Electricity Service – Meter 

Reading  
 
Senate Bill 949 would task the Public Service Commission (Commission), through regulation or 
order, to require that an electric utility include exact start and end date meter readings for 
residential customer bills.  
 
Pepco and Delmarva Power are in the process of a system upgrade scheduled to go into production 
in late 2021. Despite the pending upgrade, Pepco and Delmarva Power will endeavor to implement 
the necessary system changes to include start and end date meter readings on customer bills by Q4 
2021 for residential customers who are not participating in the Time Of Use Pilot program (TOU 
Pilot) that was authorized by the Commission.  
 
Once the upgrade to our system is complete, Pepco and Delmarva Power will make a filing at the 
Commission to limit our existing waiver to non-residential customers and residential customers 
participating in the TOU Pilot.  The system change required to be made for non-residential 
customers and residential customers who are participating in the TOU Pilot is expected to be 
completed by Q4 2022.  
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